
From: Gallina, Charlene
To: Fuller, Lashun
Subject: FW: Special meeting agenda 112818 -- Solar
Date: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 6:19:47 PM
Attachments: Solar energy production use permit.docx

Please prep for meeting.

Charlene

From: Anderson, Laura 
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 6:17 PM
To: Gallina, Charlene <Charlene.Gallina@countyofnapa.org>
Subject: FW: Special meeting agenda 112818 -- Solar

Sent with BlackBerry Work
(www.blackberry.com)

From: Morrison, David <David.Morrison@countyofnapa.org>
Date: Tuesday, Nov 27, 2018, 6:13 PM
To: Smith, Vincent (PBES) <Vincent.Smith@countyofnapa.org>, Anderson, Laura
<Laura.Anderson@countyofnapa.org>
Subject: FW: Special meeting agenda 112818 -- Solar

Sent with BlackBerry Work
(www.blackberry.com)

From: Charlotte Williams <cdevorak@sonic.net>
Date: Tuesday, Nov 27, 2018, 6:01 PM
To: Whitmer, David <Dave.Whitmer@countyofnapa.org>, joellegPC@gmail.com
<joellegPC@gmail.com>, anne.cottrell@lucene.com <anne.cottrell@lucene.com>, Mazotti, Andrew
<Andrew.Mazotti@countyofnapa.org>, JeriGillPC@outlook.com <JeriGillPC@outlook.com>
Cc: Morrison, David <David.Morrison@countyofnapa.org>
Subject: Special meeting agenda 112818 -- Solar

Dear Napa County Planning Commissioners and Director Morrison,

Please see my letter attached and pasted below.

Dear Napa County Planning Commission,
In regard to the proposed commercial solar energy production facility at 2180 American
Canyon Road (APNs 059-090-012 & 059-090-016) adjacent to the I-80 freeway in American
Canyon, I respectfully request that you deny this application (Use Permit P18-00114-UP) until

Planning Commission Mtg.
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Dear Napa County Planning Commission,

[bookmark: _GoBack]In regard to the proposed commercial solar energy production facility at 2180 American Canyon Road (APNs 059-090-012 & 059-090-016) adjacent to the I-80 freeway in American Canyon, I respectfully request that you deny this application (Use Permit P18-00114-UP) until this county has had time to fully develop thoughtful and thorough regulations concerning all commercial energy production.

Instead of becoming embroiled in countywide controversy, as has happened in Sonoma County regarding cannabis production and distribution, it would be wiser for this county government to study energy production facility regulations in similar counties, the results of those regulations, and have conversations with a broad range of county residents before approving any commercial production facilities.

Often we hear that a business venture will suffer financial hardship because of governmental delays in approval.  However as a citizen, voter and taxpayer I do not see that it is the government’s responsibility to ensure that any business become, maintain, or increase its profitability.  I believe it is our government’s responsibility to protect its citizens’ health, safety and welfare.

Thank you for carefully considering this topic and application.

Sincerely,



Charlotte Williams



this county has had time to fully develop thoughtful and thorough regulations concerning all
commercial energy production.
Instead of becoming embroiled in countywide controversy, as has happened in Sonoma
County regarding cannabis production and distribution, it would be wiser for this county
government to study energy production facility regulations in similar counties, the results of
those regulations, and have conversations with a broad range of county residents before
approving any commercial production facilities.
Often we hear that a business venture will suffer financial hardship because of governmental
delays in approval.  However as a citizen, voter and taxpayer I do not see that it is the
government’s responsibility to ensure that any business become, maintain, or increase its
profitability.  I believe it is our government’s responsibility to protect its citizens’ health,
safety and welfare.
Thank you for carefully considering this topic and application.
Sincerely,
Charlotte Williams
-- 
Charlotte Helen Williams
707-889-1788
cdevorak@sonic.net
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Dear Napa County Planning Commission, 

In regard to the proposed commercial solar energy production facility at 2180 American Canyon 
Road (APNs 059-090-012 & 059-090-016) adjacent to the I-80 freeway in American Canyon, I 
respectfully request that you deny this application (Use Permit P18-00114-UP) until this county 
has had time to fully develop thoughtful and thorough regulations concerning all commercial 
energy production. 

Instead of becoming embroiled in countywide controversy, as has happened in Sonoma County 
regarding cannabis production and distribution, it would be wiser for this county government to 
study energy production facility regulations in similar counties, the results of those regulations, 
and have conversations with a broad range of county residents before approving any 
commercial production facilities. 

Often we hear that a business venture will suffer financial hardship because of governmental 
delays in approval.  However as a citizen, voter and taxpayer I do not see that it is the 
government’s responsibility to ensure that any business become, maintain, or increase its 
profitability.  I believe it is our government’s responsibility to protect its citizens’ health, safety 
and welfare. 

Thank you for carefully considering this topic and application. 

Sincerely, 

 

Charlotte Williams 
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